Beach Committee Meeting 8/2/21
Start: 8:30pm
End: 9:47 pm
Prepared by: Steve Koenigsberg
Attendance: Ami Nickel, Steve Koenigsberg, Glen Katz, Chris Kleinwaks, Michelle Cromwell, Ed Clark, Lisa Marron, Adele Wadleigh
Discussion:
Discussion on Beach 1 Playground
Chris is still in the process of getting bid numbers. Intent is to build this amount into the budget under line 503.08.
	Discussion on current Lifeguards
WML hosted a lifeguard certification course last week – and we hired 5 new guards from that class.  2 are eligible to work the beaches, 3 can only work the pools until they turn 16 next year.
We will be losing a number of guards as they start returning to college middle of August so we will be promoting two current guards to Head LG for the last few weeks of August.
Also – we will be alerting the community that the High Schools go back in session the week before labor day – so there will be no guards available during that week.
	Discussion on Lake Supervisor Position
Michelle gave a great summary of the position and job responsibilities.  The bulk of her time is spent on scheduling and payroll which can be done in off hours.  Her suggestion is that next year we hire a Supervisor to oversee the beach operations (handle the schedule / payroll / assist in hiring / etc) and that we promote a Head Lifeguard to an Asst Supervisor position and that person will be responsible for the day to day management of the guards. And with that structure only hire 2 head lifeguards vs the current 4 we hire.  

	Discussion on Beach Budget – Line by Line review.
Committee will be submitting suggested budget lines to Joanne for review at next Board Meeting.
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